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Invitation 
 

With reference to item 82 of the report of the Joint Meeting (Geneva, 10 to 14 
September 2001) (TRANS/WP.15/AC.1/86 - OCTI/RID/GT-III/2001-B) we would like 
to invite you to a tank working group meeting starting Monday 11 March 10.30, ending 
13 March 2002 in the afternoon. 

 
The meeting will take place at the German Ministry of Transport, Building and 

Housing, Robert-Schuman-Platz 1, D-53175 Bonn, Room 0118.  
 
From the invitation for the next Joint Meeting in Berne, 18 to 23 March 2002 

(A81-02/501.2002 - WP.15/AC.1/87) you will see the relevant items up to now for the 
meeting. 
 

For further details please contact us at the e-mail address: ursula.becker@bam.de. 
 

Please confirm your participation. We wish you a pleasant journey. 
 
 
Dr. J. Ludwig  
Fachgruppe III.2  
Bundesanstalt für Materialforschung und -prüfung  
Berlin, Germany  
 


